
IDAHO LEGAL AID RECEIVES $5,000
GRANT

Pocatello, Idaho (July 8, 2016)

The Union Pacific Foundation awards Idaho Legal Aid Services funds to provide
guardianships and conservatorships in eastern Idaho.

Idaho Legal Aid Services, Inc. is pleased to announce that its Pocatello office is the
recipient of a $5,000 grant from the Union Pacific Foundation to protect more low-
income Idahoans in eastern Idaho by establishing guardianships and
conservatorships for vulnerable children and older adults who have lost capacity.

Guardianships and conservatorships are essential to ensuring that seniors and
children in need are able to live safe and stable lives by providing legally appointed
individuals responsible for protecting them.  The roles of guardians and conservators
include making medical decisions, ensuring critical services (such as registering for
school) are in reach, and managing assets for the people in their care. The Pocatello
Legal Aid attorneys have years of experience helping vulnerable Idahoans with
guardianship and conservatorship issues.  

Idaho Legal Aid Services is thrilled to be one of the recipients of the Union Pacific
Foundation’s 2016 grant awards and we appreciate their belief in our mission and
their commitment to improving the health and safety of Idaho communities.
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25 Aug 2017

Court Rules that Same Sex Parent can Move Forward with Discrimination Suit
Against the State of Idaho

In an important step in securing equal rights for same-sex couples, a federal court
ruled yesterday that an unmarried, lesbian mother can continue her fight to be
recognized as the parent daughter.
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17 Jan 2017

ILAS receives funds to help seniors from Idaho National Laboratory

IDAHO LEGAL AID RECEIVES $1,440 GRANT Idaho National Laboratory, on behalf…
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